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OCTOBER EVENTS 

 

October has been a busy month full of exciting activities. 

 

• BC Dairy Foundation Calf visited the school 

• Students participated in the Great BC Shake out Earthquake Drill. CBC 

meteorologist Johanna Wagstaffe presented an overview of earthquakes 

and what to do in the event of an earthquake to students in Division 8. 
(pictured) 

• Grade 6 Students visited Outdoor School 

• Students in Division 5 participated in a Artists for Kids workshop 

• The Pumpkin Patch was a very successful event. Thanks to Mr. Miura and Ms. 

Champagne for organizing this popular event and to all the parent and 

student volunteers from Lynn Valley and Argyle Schools for all their help. 

ReminderReminderReminderReminder    

Early Dismissal 

Wednesday, 

October 29th  

@ 2 pm 



Library News 
 

Mrs. Danieli would like to thank the PAC for their continued support of the library. She would also like 

to thank Mark Howard for his generous donation of an iPad to the library. The iPad will be used daily, 

for teaching students about authors, book trailers, research, and in many other curriculum areas as 

well. 

 
Thanks to Indigo Books, Park Royal for adopting our school this fall in their ‘Adopt a School Program’. 

The money raised will be used to purchase new books, replacing well-worn graphic novels, popular but 

worn- out chapter and picture books, as well as new non-fiction books. A thank you card signed by Lynn 

Valley Students will be hanging up at the store by the end of the week. 

 
The Scholastic Book Fair is coming soon. It will begin on Monday, December 8th and will be set up until 

Thursday, December 12th. Please email or see Mrs. Danieli if you are able to volunteer during our book 

fair. There will be posters around the school as it gets closer with specific times. 
 
 

PICTURE RETAKE DAY     –     November 20, 2014 @ 9 am 
If your child was absent for the original portraits, or if you chose not to order from the original 

previews that you received, you will have another opportunity to have your child’s portrait taken. 

 

Your child does not need a special Photo Order Envelope for this photo session.  In order to get a 

retake photo taken, please bring back your first preview order form and mark RETAKE across the 

front of the envelope to avoid confusion and hand this to the photographer for a retake photo.  New 

photo order envelopes with preview prints will be returned to the school in 7 – 10 days. 

 

Students should not wear green, clothing with green patterns,  

white or light coloured clothing. 

 

REMEMBRANCE DAY ASSEMBLY 
Lynn Valley School’s Remembrance Day Assembly will take place on Thursday, November 6th at 10:30 

am.  Recess will be from 10:00 – 10:20 am.  Students are encouraged to wear red and black on 

November 6th.  Parents are welcome to attend.  Each student will receive a poppy as a symbol of 

remembrance.  A collection for poppies will be taken on November 5th and 6th.  Please send any cash 

donations or cheques made out to the Lynn Valley Legion Branch 114. 

Head Lice 
We have had a number of reports of head lice in the school community. Please check your child’s hair and scalp 

regularly for lice and/or nits.   Information on the “Treatment of Head Lice” is emailed home when we receive a 

report.  Please inform the office confidentially of any lice outbreaks so that the school community can check 

heads and stop the infestation from spreading widely through our school community 

PICKING UP YOUR CHILD FOR APPOINTMENTS, ETC. 
Please send a note to the teacher if you will be picking up your child early for an appointment, or if you have made 

alternate plans for pick up.  Teachers can then have your child prepared for pick-up and this helps lessen the 

disruption to the class. 

Have a Safe & Happy HalloweenHave a Safe & Happy HalloweenHave a Safe & Happy HalloweenHave a Safe & Happy Halloween!!!!    
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         


